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Between March 5, 2024 and March 7, 2024, I sent multiple emails outlining deficiencies noted in the application form for Solitario 
Resources exploration notice of intent. Below are the communications with Mr. Christenson. 

From: Todd Christensen <tchristensen@solitariocorp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Koistinen, Gage <Gage.Koistinen@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Archaeology Study 

Roberta, 

Thank you for drawing this to our attention. I will get this rectified and headed your way ASAP. 

I will likely have to change the name of the geologist on the application, but we will get this done. 

Thank you, 

Todd 

From: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 2:36 PM 
To: Todd Christensen <tchristensen@solitariocorp.com> 
Cc: Koistinen, Gage <Q�9-e.Koistinen@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: Archaeology Study 

Todd, 

I have found another deficiency in the application which will require the submittal of a new 
application form. It appears that not all of the legal description is accounted for in the 
application. It appears to be missing Sections 7, 18, and 19 T5N R2E. 

Please confirm and resubmit a new signed and notarized application with the updated legal 
description. 

Thank you! 

Engineer Manager I 

\s/________________________






